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Phase Three CSIP/CDIP was completed in December. Each building completed
reviews of previous goals and have set new goals.

Instructional meetings continue in both buildings. Focus has been on the high impact
opportunity that we are in calendar-wise. Hopefully the weather will not be any more
disruptive. Each building has developed focus points for the second semester.

Mid-year assessments were completed and were insightful. The raw scores for this
assessment often are not what is expected, but we have come to understand that the
rigor is often amped-up with the mid-year assessments.

Walkthroughs continue to occur in both buildings. The are only snapshots, but they can
also be very informative.

The next big assessment piece will be the ACT, which comes the second week of
February.
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